
PO Box AE, Lackawanna Ave, Hallstead PA 570.879.2832

Hallstead Volunteer Fire Company is pleased to announce we will be holding our annual Poker Run
event.

October 13th, 2024
This event not only helps boost merchants' sales, it helps us, as a volunteer organization, continue to
provide the services that we do.

We are excited to offer sponsorship opportunities once again!

If you would like to help support our event, please fill out the form below, check which level you would
like and submit this form, along with your payment, to a member or mail to the address listed above. If
you have a company logo, please attach a copy of the logo or you can email it to:
hallsteadfire@gmail.com.

Thank you so much for your support!

Name of Business:

Contact Name: Phone:

Display my name as:

Ask a member for details on how you can become a sponsor!

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: SEPTEMBER 23, 2024

mailto:hallsteadfire@gmail.com

